
 

Local Planning Committee Public Hearing  
128 Walton Avenue 
Lexington, KY 40508 

August 7, 2024 5:30 pm 
 

Attendees: Melinda Joseph-Dezarn and Sherry Price.  There were no public members in attendance. 
 
The Public Hearing began at 5:30 pm.  
 
Sherry read the explanation for the Zoom meetings.  
 
Melinda shared the 2021 District Facility Plan (DFP) with Amendment 3 changes. She stated the changes 
have been sent to Kentucky Department of Education. The changes are:  
 

1) Building improvements for school-wide communication systems, class audio, school safety 
2) Air purification systems  
3) Removing renovation items 4.3 (Joe G White Maintenance Bldg.) and 4.4 (Other Maintenance 

Bldg.) in order to construct a new building to house several operational departments 
4) Acquire land to construct new preschool center on the northside of town. 

 
Melinda asked if there were any questions and there were not. The Public Hearing adjourned at 5:33 
p.m. 
 


